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At its 2018 Plenary Meeting the JCGM took the following decisions: 

Decision 1 

JCGM requests WG2 to complete a consultation among its members in order to finalize the text relating 

to nominal properties in chapter 6 of the working draft discussed at the December 2018 JCGM meeting. 

A complete draft of the “VIM4” (including the minimally revised versions of chapters 1-5 and the new 

chapter 6) will be circulated as a committee draft (CD) to the JCGM member organizations for their 

comments after the June 2019 WG2 meeting.  

Decision 2 

JCGM encourages WG2 to continue its work on a future revision of the VIM to address issues under 

discussion within WG2 that have not been incorporated in the CD mentioned in Decision 1 (for example, 

to develop consensus on the international acceptability of broadening the definition(s) of measurement 

and/or metrology to encompass nominal and ordinal properties). 

 


